
 
 
 
 
 

Appendix 5 
 

Standardized Measures 
 



 

NCQA PCMH Standards and Guidelines (Version 8)      July 1, 2022 



 Appendix 5—Standardized Measures 5-1 

July 1, 2022 NCQA PCMH Standards and Guidelines (Version 8) 

APPENDIX 5 

FUTURE STATE: STANDARDIZED MEASURES 

What Are Standardized Measures? 

Measures give organizations quantitative insights into the quality of the clinical care delivered to 
patients. Standardized measures have specific parameters for reporting. They are regularly validated 
to ensure that they provide accurate and unbiased measurement. Reporting standardized measures 
means performance can be compared accurately across practices and organizations. When practices 
report standardized measures, they can benchmark their performance against that of their peers. 
Standardized measures also increase accountability. They are used to report performance at the federal 
and state levels and to payers for value-based payment. 

Why Did We Create a Standardized Measures List? 

Programs that use standardized measures—and implement them correctly—accomplish several things: 
lend the credibility of national, independent experts; allow results to be compared among organizations; 
facilitate data aggregation; and make data collection less burdensome for physicians. While NCQA’s 
PCMH Recognition program has traditionally been process based, helping practices build the foundation 
of quality, patient-centered care, reporting standardized measures allows practices to demonstrate the 
outcomes of their medical home transformation. Standardized measures also allow practices to report 
on the same measures they may be reporting to other entities, thereby reducing the administrative 
burden on practices as they work to achieve or maintain PCMH Recognition.  

Where to Enter Measures 

Practices should enter data from the Measures Reporting tile of the Organization Dashboard. Practices 
may report on either standardized measures or custom measures for 2023. A list of supported 
standardized measures can be found on the NCQA website at https://www.ncqa.org/programs/health-
care-providers-practices/patient-centered-medical-home-pcmh/pcmh-standardized-measurement/. 
Custom measures will no longer be accepted for Clinical Quality or Resource Stewardship starting in 
2024. For standardized measures, practices choose the measures they want to report from the menu of 
options and the measure parameters populate automatically. Practices should ensure they are following 
all measure parameters (e.g., numerator, denominator, exclusions) as established by the measure 
steward. If the practice makes any modifications to the standardized measure specifications, the custom 
measures option should be chosen for reporting. For custom measures, the practice will enter the 
measure details manually in the text fields. Once data has been entered for each measure, this 
information will populate to corresponding QI criteria in the program evaluation. 

Reporting Periods 

For practices utilizing the standardized measures option, measures should be reported using the 
reporting period of January 1 through December 31 of the prior calendar year. By submitting measures 
using a standard reporting period, performance can be compared accurately across practices and 
organizations.  
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